
E�ective March 1, 2025, the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) requires 
managed care plans (MCPs) to include information accessible from the MCP’s 
Provider Directories and call center identifying which in-Network Providers have 
voluntarily a�rmed they o�er and have provided gender-a�rming services. Details 
of gender-a�rming services can be found in All Plan Letter (APL) 20-018, or any 
superseding APL. MCPs are required to maintain up-to-date information on which 
in-Network Providers have voluntarily a�rmed they o�er and provide 
gender-a�rming services.

To a�rm the o�ering of gender-a�rming services, please complete this form and 
return it to providerdirectories@s�p.org or fax to 1(415) 615-6450.

I,                                                    , o�er and have provided gender-a�rming services. 
I would like this fact to be indicated in SFHP’s provider directory.
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Providers O�ering Gender-A�rming Services
Voluntary A�rmation Form

Provider Name:  

NPI:

Signature:
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